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April 28, 2023 

Office of the Maine Attorney General 
109 Sewall St. 
Augusta, ME 04330: 
 

 

 

Re: Update to April 10th Legal Notice of Cyber Incident 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I am writing on behalf of my client, Webster Bank NA (“Webster”), to follow up on Webster’s April 
10, 2023 notice. Webster is providing notice to an additional 22 individuals in Maine. If you have 
any questions or need further information regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

Very truly yours, 

David Kessler 

 

 
DJK 
  
 


